Artemis report and flyer published

OQur report on a fall through an internal hatch on board the fishing vessel
Artemis on 29 April 2019 with loss of 1 life, is now published.

The report contains details of what happened, the subsequent actions taken
and recommendations made: read more.

A safety flyer to the fishing industry summarising the accident and detailing
the safety lessons learned, has also been produced.

Press enquiries

Press enquiries during office hours 020 7944 3021

Press enquiries out of hours 020 7944 4292


http://www.government-world.com/artemis-report-and-flyer-published/
https://www.gov.uk/maib-reports/fall-on-board-fishing-vessel-artemis-with-loss-of-1-life
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/safety-lessons-minimising-the-risk-posed-by-internal-hatches-and-ladders

